

The Dashpot

The July 2017 Edition



Two very successful events were conducted in the month of July.... The <u>OMGC Canada 150 Progressive BBQ Event</u> and the <u>Ottawa All British Car Day Event</u>. The Progressive BBQ Event was enjoyed by 55 participants, hosted over 3 locations; and it didn't rain! The ABCD was attended by a huge number of vehicles & people; and the sun was out all day. It's wonderful to have experienced these two grand events with weather that makes sense!

June Meeting News:

The meeting was held at THE MANDARIN on Ogilvie Road. You may recall, the menu offerings were slightly altered just hours before the meeting - but I think the group table food approach did work out OK (perhaps with the exception of the tofu, but that's just me). Picture plaque awards were presented to the folks who organized the very successful Cheapo-Cheapo 2017 in May.

Click here to see the awards.
Visit the AWARDS page on the OMGC website to read the text.

Vintage Wings Fly-In Event - click here to view the pictures

View some interesting MGTD Variants

Ottawa MG Club Membership Renewal: \$35 [get your full colour calendar] Login at the Ottawa MG Club web site to renew your membership via PayPal.

OR send an email to 'status@omgc.info' and you'll receive an automated reply with a link to pay via PayPal. Memberships can be renewed at the April club meeting.

Those not able to attend the meeting should please mail their cheque to:

OMGC Memberships, 29 Rideaucrest Drive, Ottawa, ON, K2G 6A4

OMGC Canada 150 Progressive BBQ Event 2017

Click here to see the pictures of this 3-part event

[thanks to Jeff & Cheryl and JP & Diane and Quiller & Maureen]

Looking Forward:

July 23:

OMGC Picnic (mixed with a very brief regular monthly meeting)

August 4:

British Car Display at the Glengarry Highland Games

August 12-13:

Ottawa Valley Jog (OVJ)

August 17:

Regular Monthly Meeting at Rideau Lounge/ Castleview Dining in Kemptville

August 20:

Boot'n'Bonnet All British Car Day in Kingston

The North American MGA Register has awarded the Ottawa MG Club with the NAMGAR Chapter Recognition Award for 2017. The club receives a framed award and a \$100 cheque. NAMGAR said: "Congratulations to your club and all that you have done over the last several years." NAMGAR Chapter Recognition Award.

All British Car Day 2017

An almost unheard of weather phenomenon, bright sunshine, instead of the usual rainy skies, attended the Ottawa All British Car Day. The day celebrated the 70th Anniversary of the Land Rover!!

Click here to see some pictures!

(and especially peek at the last 3 photos in the collection)

Thank you very much to all the club Volunteers who helped make it a success!!

The next Regular Monthly Meeting of the Ottawa MG Club is NOT July 20..... it is <u>Sunday</u>, <u>July 23rd</u>

at the OMGC Picnic at The Swans Nest

NAMGBR MG 2018 is in Gettysburg PA; June 17 - 22 Click here for details.